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4th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As we begin the Spring term, I would like continue to offer our musicians the chance to perform in 
our daily Collective Worships.  It is always so wonderful to hear our children perform, and they 
should be very proud of their developing talents.  They help to entertain and inspire our school 
community whilst promoting our School Value of Responsibility. 
 
As per last term, if your child would like to play their instrument during Collective Worship, please fill 
in the attached form and return to the office ASAP.  I will then let your child know when they will be 
performing. 
 
I will provide a music stand as needed, but they will be responsible for providing their sheet music 
and instrument. Pianists will be able to play the keyboard in the hall.  Please can you support your 
child to be organised and ready for the day they will be playing on. 
 
We are all looking forward to listening to a range of wonderful music and celebrating our children’s 
many musical talents. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Birley 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Music in Collective Worship 
 
My child …...................................................... in Year …...... would like to play in Collective Worship. 
 
Their instrument is …............................................................ 
 
Signed ….......................................... 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

